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Comments: As a seventh generation Idahoan hearing stories passed down from the adventures on the South

Fork Salmon sparked me to want to explore this wild land myself. Years later after many seasons as a river guide

on rivers all over central Idaho it breaks my heart to think of spoiling such an untouched gem. Not only as a raft

guide am I connected to Idaho's rivers and salmon, but also as a private boater on the South Fork, a hunter in the

headwaters and canyon, and a fisherman in the crystal waters. The irreversible damage to federally protected

and endangered fish species and the Nez Perce land sworn to be protected by the US government, should've

been enough to stop the idea of this project in it's infancy. But here I am begging for the protection of something

not only important to me and my family for generations, but to the generations of crucial fish habitat, and the

generations of natives before us all. Please stop the Stibnite Gold Project!


